
I respectfully request that you support SB 574.
The increasing traffic in the metropolitan areas of our great state, has increased the need fir more efficient mobility.
The 10 years I spent in Los Angeles were years where my primary transportation was a motorcycle.  I used their similar law 
constantly and found that all my friends and colleagues did as well. 
I’ve found that the danger increase is negligible.

Thank you


